
Procedures for Home Football Games 
 

All Students - No one is allowed in the building before 6:00pm.  Even if a door is 
unlocked, which it shouldn’t be, no one is allowed in the building.  Only current band 
students are allowed in the band room.  No brothers, sisters, friends, alumni, etc. 
 
PARKING: 

● We need to try to utilize the bus loading area for parking.  It will give you the best option 
for exiting after the game.  Please make sure that you leave an opening by the building 
for emergency vehicles to enter and exit. 

● Of course you can use the student parking lot as well. 
● DO NOT PARK BEHIND THE BAND ROOM 

 
UNIFORM: 

● You either have all of your uniform on or none of it.  You are welcome to change in the 
restrooms in the school after 6:00pm.  

● If you need to purchase gloves, bow tie, etc. you can do that in the uniform room.  
● Make sure you are wearing long black socks.  Ankle socks even if they are black are not 

permitted. 
● No jewelry is allowed when in uniform.  Girls can wear SMALL stud earrings.  Bowman 

will make the final decision if the earrings are in question. 
● Hair needs to be able to go inside your hat.  If you are having trouble with this I will have 

parents available in the uniform room to assist. 
● ALL STUDENTS MUST HAVE THEIR GREY NECK GAITER.  I have a few to sell but 

you need to find the one that was issued to you.  This will be the easiest option when we 
play. 

● No makeup when in uniform.  It will get all over the tux shirt and eventually the jackets. 
 
INSTRUMENTS 

● Everyone needs to make sure their bell cover is straight. 
 
WHEN IN BAND ROOM WAITING ON WARM-UP 

● No one is allowed to play their instrument. 
● Masks must be worn at all times. 
● Try to keep social distance in mind when in the band room. 
● Flip folder crates will be in the front of the room.  Make sure your flip folder is marked 

with your name. 
 
6:45pm - Everyone is in Warm-Up arcs 
 
 
 
 



AFTER THE GAME 
● All students will march back to the band room with the band. 
● All wind players will place their bell covers in the provided crate to be washed over the 

weekend. 
● Student pick up will be at the end of the breezeway to the student parking lot. 


